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23rd March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

F2 Visit to Sheffield Butterfly House Thursday 4th May 2023 
 

 
To support our Vehicle learning next half term, F2 will be visiting Sheffield Butterfly House. We 
will be leaving the school at 8.45am and will return at approximately 3.30pm.   
 
The Butterfly House will allow the children to explore all minibeasts on offer, along with the 
butterflies, gain firsthand experience of holding and handling minibeasts, and enjoy a guided 
tour from trained members of the Butterfly House team. 
 
As we will be there all day, your child will need a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy). If your 
child is eligible for Free School Meals, a lunch will be provided for them by school; please order 
through the form on ParentMail. Please note, a drink is not provided.  
 
In order for the visit to take place, we require a voluntary contribution of £21.00 per child. 
This covers a seat on the coach, entry to the Butterfly House and the guided tour. School does 
not make a profit and all parental contributions will be used to pay for the trip. Please complete 
the form on ParentMail and make any contributions no later than Friday 21st April and tick the 
parental consent box at the checkout. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are 
received then the trip will not be able to take place. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs S Bacon   
EYFS Leader and SLT 

 
 
 
 

 


